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we	pay	out	huge	amounts	of	money	to	help	the	environment	and	having	a	
reasonable	payback	is	certainly	not	too	much	to	expect	instead	of	the	provider	
making	money	out	of	our	investment.	Electricity	prices	are	going	up	but	we	get	
very	little	back.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	It	is	
time	people	stood	up	to	the	companies	ripping	them	up.		It	is	time	to	give	the	
people	who	have	outlaid	the	money	a	fair	price.	
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